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Highcliffe School Student Bulletin

Monday 9th - Friday 13th October 2006: Week B

Thought For The Week:
Neither the wise person nor a brave person lies down on the tracks of history 

to wait for the train of the future to run over them.

News Story of the Week:

Probe takes out-of-this-world pix of Mars
See http://news.bbc.co.uk/cbbcnews/hi/world/default.stm
for more details and other news stories!

OPEN EVENING – The School’s annual Open Evening is this Thursday, 6.00pm – 8.00pm. A few important details about Thursday:

· School finishes at 2.00pm on Thursday 12th October. Buses will be there for the end of school, except the 121 bus. Students who usually take the 121 bus will need to make other arrangements.

· All students are welcome to help out in the different subject areas, or as tour guides.

· If you are helping out, you must have returned a signed parental permission slip to the teacher you are working with. 

· If you are helping out as a guide, your permission slip must have been returned to Mrs Stone, Miss Karanja or Mr Yapp.

· All students helping at Open Evening must wear perfect school uniform, ties done up properly, shoes, not trainers, etc.

[image: image3.wmf] 


A very big ‘THANK YOU’ to everyone who will be helping!

Coming soon: Our annual Christmas Shoebox Appeal will be launched before half term. Please be prepared to get involved!

Police Community Support Officer Mark Lane will be doing a drop in session at 1.20pm on Tuesday 10th October. He will probably be based in/near the Citizenship office and will be able to give advice on a variety of matters as well as do some postcoding of personal property including bikes. If he moves to another venue or is called away to deal with an incident, he will leave a note on the door.
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Tuesday lunch Keyboard Club in EX2 1.40-2.10pm
Tuesday after school Harmonious Funk Jazz Band in EX3 3.20-5.00pm

 

ANYONE IN YEARS 7,8 & 9 WHO WANT TO BE INVOLVED IN THE CHRISTMAS CONCERT...

Wednesday lunchtime SHOUT! vocal group in EX3 1.40-2.10pm

 

Wednesday after school Auditions for this years Musical (Prearranged only) in EX2 3.20-5.00pm

Best attendance by tutor group:

	September
	

	7.6
	98.80%

	8.8
	98.41%

	9.8
	96.20 %

	10.2
	95.44%

	11.1
	94.43%


Austria Ski trip Feb 2007:Dry ski slope lessons - Reminder that next group starts on Monday 6.30-8.30pm. Please arrive between 6pm & 6.30pm to allow time to organize boots etc. Check group lists outside Ma3. DO NOT FORGET YOUR GLOVES!
Year 8 ICT: On the 16th October in P1 and P2 Datatrack Technology, a local company who make datalogging equipment are coming in to Year 8 lessons to talk about and demonstrate equipment on collecting data using sensors and how it can be automatically logged. This is relevant to Unit 8.1.

S-Factor!  Please note that there is no S-Factor this week due to the school Open Evening!  The amazing Vinegar rockets will be back in S-factor the week after!
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BRAIN TEASER

Would you like to win a tasty prize? 

Watch out for the weekly brain teaser that will appear in the bulletin and on the plasma screens throughout the week.  Write your name, tutor group and your answer on a piece of paper and post it in the Brain Teaser box in Ma6 before Friday.  The winner will be announced and a prize presented the following Monday.  This weeks Brain Teaser is:

A set of football matches is to be organized in a "round-robin" fashion, i.e., every participating team plays a match against every other team once and only once. If 28 matches are totally played, how many teams participated?
Good luck!!

The answer to last week’s Brain Food question was: Constable – The Haywain. Congratulations to  Aimee McGivney (7.5) who needs to see Mr Yapp to collect her prize!
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